
Family 
Container 
Gardening  

 & BBQ 
Lunch 

 

Come join us 
for a FREE fun 

community 
event for all 

ages!  
 

(children MUST 
be supervised 
by parents) 

 
Families are 

welcome to join 
us to plant their 
very own small  

vegetable 
garden in a 

portable 
container to 
bring home. 

Come get your 
hands dirty, get 
creative while 

receiving some 
great gardening 
techniques from 

the Espanola 
Horticultural  

Society.  

In partnership with Manitoulin-
Sudbury DSB, Our Children, Our 

Future/Nos enfants, notre 
avenir, LaCloche Best Start Hub 

& the Espanola Horticultural  
Society. 
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Saturday June 6th 2015 
10:00am - 1:00pm 

Red McCarthy memorial ball field        
pavilion,  

on the Queensway, Espanola 
For more information or to volunteer please      

contact: 705-862-7850 

Come out Rain or Shine! 
Children must be supervised 


